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Dear Representatives, 

 

Please support this bill!  Lots of hard work by many factions have gone into drafting 

this bill so that wildlife can better coexist with humans.  Human encroachment into 

wild areas will certainly continue, and we need to do all we can to maintain the 

ecosystems already in place.  Mitigation of impacts is a win-win and this is a rare 

opportunity to achieve that legislatively. 

 

Please vote YES! 

 

Sincerely, 

Elisha Shephard 


